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Conference Attended:

The 21st Congress of the Nordic federation of Midwives,
Reykjavik, Iceland, 2-4 May, 2019.

The conference with the theme: “Midwifery across
borders” was focused on how midwifery care is carried
out in different countries of the world. This gave me an
opportunity to present my research work to the wide
audience and to get their feedback on the topic, and this
will be great use for my viva.

It gave me a chance to learn about the gaps in the same
area to reduce interventions and to promote normalcy in
pregnancy and childbirth. It also steered me to create
new international research links which could lead to
future collaboration.



